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The important dates for the whole year are 
now available on Dojo and the 
school website: 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/pag

e/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Attendance Competition 

Each class from Reception – Year 6 are now 
part of our ‘Attendance Competition’.  Each 
time all the children in the class are in school 
for a full day, they receive a letter from the 
word ‘attendance’.  Once they have collected 
all the letters their class can have a Non-
Uniform Friday.  So far, Year 6 are in the 
lead with 4 letters, so let’s see who can be the 
first class to have a non-uniform day!    

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported our 
Coffee Afternoon yesterday.  So far we have raised £240 
for a fantastic cause. 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

Here at St Paul’s the children follow the rules of ‘ready, 
respectful and safe’.  The children know how to be ready 
to learn, respectful of each other and staff and safe 
around school.  This also applies to all visitors and 
parents and carers. We expect all children to be brought 
to school ready to learn, therefore they arrive on time 
and they are dressed smartly in their St Paul’s uniform 
and they have the correct school PE kit for when they 
have a PE lesson.  The children also receive praise slips 
throughout their day and these are linked to being ready, 
respectful and safe. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child 
and class is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
N - 93.3% 
Rec - 89.2% 
Yr 1 - 89.5% 
Yr 2 - 93.7% 
Yr 3 - 88.8% 
Yr 4 - 84.8% 
Yr 5 - 90.9% 
Yr 6 - 93% 
Well done Year 2! 

Harvest 

Once again, we will be collecting for Salford Food Bank.  
Each child has brought a list of items home tonight and 
these can be brought into school over the next 3 weeks.  
The food bank helps a lot of families around Salford and 
they are anticipating an increase in need over the Winter, 
so we appreciate any support that you can give. 
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